
OFFICE OF THE
Undergraduate Board of

Governors Representative

Date​: February 21, 2023
To: Students’ Council
Re​: Board of Governors Representative Report #21

Dear Council,
I hope everyone is having a great reading week so far. I am in Jasper so I unfortunately will not
be able to attend Students’ Council this Tuesday. If anyone has any questions for me please
feel free to contact me,

Successor Meeting
This past week I had the chance to meet with a candidate that will be running for my position in
the fall. I was able to review his platform and ensure everything contained in it was factual and
reasonable as well as provide advice for this upcoming term. If anyone else is interested in
running for my position please let me know and get in touch.

BSA Consultation
I also had the opportunity to give a brief presentation to the BSA about who and what BoG is as
well as solicit feedback from their body for the development of the Student Experience Action
Plan and the Strategic Plan. I look forward to doing consultation with other SRA’s over the next
month in regards to this.

Budget Briefing
On Thursday the Board of Governors had the opportunity to be briefed on this upcoming budget
for the University of Alberta. This was more of an opportunity for us to learn and fill any
information gaps before the budget comes for approval.

Strategic Plan Development Session
Following the budget briefing we had the chance to listen to a “What We Heard” document that
came out of phase one in the strategic planning process. Following this we got to give some of
our own feedback in regards to this information. Unfortunately both of these sessions were
closed sessions so I am unable to provide more details at this time.
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